
  

 

July 2020 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am delighted to hear that you have been allocated a place at Pedmore High School for September 2020.  
This is an extremely exciting time for our school as we are now part of the Invictus Education Trust; a 
partnership that enables us to provide an even wider range of educational experiences for our young 
people. We are really looking forward to you joining us from September. 
 
Your child will be joining a school with a growing reputation for academic excellence. In 2019 our Maths 
and English results placed us in the top 10% nationally for student progress, with Modern Languages 
placing in the top 5%. In terms of enrichment, our students now enjoy a more extensive range of 
opportunities than ever before. In the past few weeks Pedmore students have been able to participate in 
clay pigeon shooting, mountain biking and tennis coaching at David Lloyd Leisure. In July our students will 
be performing on stage at Birmingham Town Hall as part of the Invictus Preforming Arts festival. Year 10 
students have also visited both Oxford and Cambridge universities as they prepare for the next stages of 
their academic careers. 
 
Please have a look at our website which will provide you with a flavour of the types of extra-curricular 
learning opportunities and enrichment activities we provide here at Pedmore, as well as showing the 
exemplary levels of behaviour and engagement we expect from our students. As Headteacher, I am 
immensely proud of our students and the way they conduct themselves and represent our school. You can 
also follow us on Facebook and Twitter. 
 
There had been a number of transition activities planned to be taking place between now and the summer, 
however, due to recent events our circumstances changed and we had to take a very difference approach 
to our transition programme.  Details of which are included in this pack. 
 
You will also find included with this letter all the information that has been sent out to other students who 
will be joining us in September and we hope you will find it informative. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Gareth Lloyd  
Headteacher 


